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I join the United Way of Southern Maine and the Portland Regional Chamber of 
Commerce in opposing proposed state budget cuts that will make it nearly impossible 
to hire and retain our critical child care workforce. We need a budget that invests in 
child care affordability, educator wages, and infrastructure so our communities and 
economy can thrive.


